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This is a violation of privacy and 4th amendment search and seizure laws, I thought 

you had counsel vet proposed legislation for constitutionality before sending 

introducing it, you should read the 4th amendment again, as well as the case law. 

Government needs to GET A WARRANT to search, unless exigent circumstances 

exist. Stop trying to turn us into a surveillance state.  


